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Based on the Senate’s vote and subsequent feedback provided at the November 1, 2023 Senate meeting, 
the Senate Executive Committee (SEC) and Senate Chair Jarzynski request that the Academic Procedures 
& Standards (APAS) Committee review the following additions to the original charge of the Revision to the 
Final Exam Provision in the University of Maryland Policy on the Conduct of Undergraduate Courses and 
Student Grievance Procedure.  

Specifically, The APAS Committee should: 

1. Consider Senate feedback to refine proposed policy language changes for clarity. 

2. Based on Senate feedback and data obtained from the original charge element #3, consider 
adjusting the 10% limitation stated in the proposed policy language on assignments / assessments 
that can be due during the last week of classes. 

We ask that you submit a report to the Senate Office no later than March 25, 2024. If you have questions 
or need assistance, please contact the University Senate Office, senate-admin@umd.edu. 
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